
 

 

 

 

         

                                       

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Introduction… Welcome 
back after the winter 
break. I hope everyone 
had a lovely time with 
their families and loved 
ones. We are excited to 
begin the next semester 
with full force back in 
the classroom. This 
month we’ve already 
began looking at 
projects and essays that 
will help to grow our 
creativity and skill. 
 

In English Language, we 
finished up the unit with 
out last reading and 
summarized how 

animals cooperate in 
the wild. We will be 
working on a critical 
evaluation essay, 
focusing on structure 
and editing skills. 
  

In Mathematics, we 
began our geometry 
unit focusing on 2D 
shapes and polygons 
as well as angles and 
triangles. We will be 
using protractors, rulers, 
and a compass to 
create shapes.   
 

In Social Studies, 
students are examining 
the role that Canada 

plays on the 
international stage, 
more specifically in 
terms of trade and 
their function in the 
United Nations.   
 

In Science, we are 
continuing to learn 
about the solar system, 
its vastness, and how 
celestial bodies orbit 
and interact with other 
objects in space 

Happy February!  
   

Ms. Kepa 


